
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held September 8, 2010. All of the lots have been 
measured for New Market Cemetery (approximately 575 total). Markers still need to be 
placed for the 4 sections. Also, still need to work on the rules and regulations for burial. The 
shrubbery has been delayed further until the weather cools. A motion was made and 
approved to give the oldest van at no cost other than the transfer fees to Stewarts Creek 
Baptist Church as they need of a van and we don't need three vans after the new one arrives. 
It is a 1994 model with approximately 65,000 miles and air conditioning that needs to be 
fixed. It was decided that the following members will serve as messengers for the 
Associational Meeting which takes place October 4th, 2010 at Woodlawn Baptist Church in 
Lebanon: Bro. Vic Stansbury, Elizabeth Farmer, Arlene Mullins, Joan Stansbury, Evelyn 
Burris, and Helen Mays. 
 
 

 


